
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

THIS IS A MESSAGE FROM THE SDUSD DISTRICT ADVISORY COUNCIL. 
 
 

*****  SPECIAL DAC MEETING  ***** 
2009-10 TITLE I RANKING 

 
 

Hello DAC Representatives, 
 
This is to inform all DAC members of the upcoming Special DAC meeting to be held at the 
Harold J. Ballard Parent Center, 2375 Congress Street, San Diego, CA 92110, on Wednesday, 
December 10, 2008, from 6-7 p.m. in the auditorium.  Child care and Spanish translation will 
be provided. 
 
This will be a one-item agenda meeting:  Dr. Charles Morris, Deputy Superintendent, and 
Debbie Foster, Budget Supervisor, Budget Department, will present information about the 
2009-10 Title I ranking.  The Board of Education is interested in hearing from the DAC.  Please 
be ready to provide your input and engage in discussion with other members as to how you 
would like to see the district spend Title I funds for the 2009-10 school year.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact John Anella at (858) 496-4055, or janella@sandi.net.  
Thank you! 
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